APM TERMINALS

Announcement of the Board of Directors Meeting to approve the Financial Results

To: Bahrain Bourse

APM Terminals Bahrain B.S.C. would like to announce that its Board of Directors meeting
scheduled for Thursday, 17 February 2022 at 12:00 PM to discuss and approve the financial
results for the period ended 31 December 2021 has been rescheduled for Monday, 28
February 2022 at 12:00 PM.
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Title Legal Manager, .Company Secretary and i sl ‘
Compliance Manager
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